
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
November 8, 2021 
 
MEMORANDUM 
 
 
 
TO:  Dr. Karen Barber, Superintendent 
  School Board Members 
 
FROM:  David Sigurnjak, Director 
 
RE:  School Board Approval 
 
Please approve the following Requests for Facility Use.  Thank you for your consideration. 
 
Locklin Tech 
Plevna Turner – Birthday Party 
 
Pace High 
Northwest FL Youth Sports Alliance, Inc. – Youth Football Championships 
Pace High Basketball – Youth Basketball League 
Boy Scout Troop 400 – Winter Awards Banquet 
 
Sims Middle 
Pace Youth Basketball League – Basketball Practice 
Caleb & Shawna Boudreaux – Youth Basketball Practice 
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